
July 7, 2015 

E-Portal 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 150117-GU- Joint Petition of Florida Public Utilities Company, Florida 

Public Utilities Company-Indiantown Division, Florida Public Utilities Company-Fort Meade, 

and the Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation for Approval of Modified Cost 
Allocation Methodology and Revised Purchased Gas Adjustment Calculation. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

On May 8, 2015, Florida Public Utilities Company (all Gas Divisions) and the Florida Division 
of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation (the "Companies") submitted a Joint Request for 
Confidential Classification and Motion for Protective Order seeking protection of certain 

highlighted information contained in the first two columns of Charts 3 and 4 provided m 
response to Commission Staffs Data Request No.6 (page 6). (See document no. 02705-15). 

The Companies have now determined that they no longer require that this information be 
protected as confidential. As such, the Companies withdraw their Joint Request for Confidential 

Classification apd Motion for Temporary Protective Order filed on May 8, 2015. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions whatsoever regarding 

this filing. 

Cc:/ I·· Kyesha Mapp, Staff Counsel 
Elisabeth Draper 
Office of Public Counsel 

Beth Keating 
Gunster, Yoakle Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 
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